

19th November 2024 Ref: DM/LG

Dear Parent / Guardian,

Your child has been selected to represent the school at The Greenbank Boccia Tournament. Please can you complete and return the permission slip below.

This will take part during school time and pupils will return before home time with the tournament running from 10:00am – 2:30pm

Please can you make sure your child has their PE kit with footwear suitable for a sports hall.

School will provide a pack lunch for pupils, alternatively, pupils can bring their own lunch.

Please contact school if you have any questions concerning this event. Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr. Miller







